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Dear Valued Customer,  

In an effort to help protect our employees, you and your employees, and the general public, Kramer 
Beverage has made additional changes to our delivery procedures.  Starting this Monday, March 23, 
2020:  

 Delivery into back storage areas and storage coolers will continue as normal   
 All delivery personnel will drop product in any consumer shopping areas if requested but 

will avoid any breakdown or put away to minimize time in this area  

If additional changes to our delivery process are warranted in the future, we will communicate that 
information as soon as possible. 

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding during this difficult time. Together, we 
will see it through. 

 

Sincerely, 

Andrew Winneberger 

Director of Operations, Kramer Beverage 


